EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP CONSERVANCY BOARD MEETING June 8, 2022

The East Goshen Township Conservancy Board held a regularly scheduled meeting on Wednesday, June 8, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the Township Building. Members in attendance are indicated in **BOLD**:

Sandra Snyder, Chairman Dan Flynn, Vice Chairman Erich Meyer Scott Sanders Walter Wujcik

Others present were:

Mark Gordon, Zoning Officer Eunice Alexander, Goshen Tree Tenders

Call to Order

Sandy called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

Pledge of Allegiance & Moment of Silence

Sandy led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance and then asked for a moment of silence to remember our first responders, troops, and medical staffs.

Minutes

The minutes of the April 13, 2022 meeting could not be approved since there wasn't a quorum.

Chairman's Report

- $\underline{1}$. Sandy announced that this will be Mark Gordon's last meeting. His last day will be June 10^{th} . She thanked him for all of his support and help. Everyone wished him the best.
- 2. The members discussed the fact that they have two vacancies on the Board. Sandy encouraged everyone to see if they have friends that would like to join the CB. She also feels the BOS should notify them when they are going to do interviews. Dan suggested holding an educational meeting to get to know what CB programs residents would be interested in.
- 3. Sandy feels they should cancel one of the summer meetings July or August. Members should let her know which is best for them.
- 4. Sandy gave this year's Keep East Goshen Beautiful Day materials to Mark. He will give them to Derek.

Old Business

The Fall Planting will be discussed at the next meeting.

New Business -

None

CB 6-8-22 final 1

Liaison Reports

None

Correspondence

None

Any Other Matter

1 Dan mentioned that you can get properties through GIS that back up to waterways. West Chester University has a GIS department that can give assistance. Also he could get someone from Willistown Conservancy to do a tour.

2 Eunice mentioned that chestnut trees were planted by the Blacksmith Shop where it can flood. She feels the nuts rotted. She described where others were planted, and they are doing well.

Public Comment

None

Adjournment

There being no further business, Erich moved to adjourn the meeting. Dan seconded the motion. The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Ruth Kiefer, Recording Secretary

CB 6-8-22 final 2